
Benefit Bake Sale YMCA

CSS teachers will be preparing baked goods and would welcome any 
donations (baking packaged in groups of 6 and 12) from parents.  You 
can bring any baking to Connaught Street School by tomorrow, this 

FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 30th.  

If you would prefer to provide a cash donation, and are unable to 
attend this weekend, please place any cash donations in a clearly 

marked envelope and send it to school with your child before Friday.

Your CSSFA will be introducing other ways for you to help support 
Cooper and his family over the coming weeks, thanks for your caring.


